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July INTERM E-Newsletter 

New regulations and restrictions as of 12:01AM Friday July 16, 2021 

Ontario Reopening Plan: https://www.ontario.ca/page/reopening-ontario 

Please continue to monitor our web site for updates on the club and COVID restrictions. 

Stage 3 reopening mostly applies to opening indoor use. 

The clubhouse is now open with limited numbers. 

The indoor ranges #9 and #10 should be open by noon. These ranges are still limited to 2 

people per side only. 

We are back to 4 guests per member, per range. If members show up on the same range, 

members get access first. You will then need to share a bench with your guests.  

Reminders, 

1. Only approved targets are permitted at our club. Please download and read the Range 

User Guide in the “Members’ Only” section of our website. 

2. On the shotgun ranges, ONLY clay bird can be used. No other targets are allowed. 

3. When using your personal clay bird throwers, you must be standing as the shooter on 

the two patio stones on the north side of the range between the high and low houses. 

4. Please do not place your personal thrower on the new walkway on the skeet range. 

5. All members are required to pick up ALL spent case and place them in the range PAIL 

not in the garbage cans. 

There are some projects starting up over the new couple of weeks. One will require a closure of 

the club for a day. We will notify members of any closures. 

Please check our web site and online calendar before leaving for the range. Follow our 

Facebook page if you can also. 

Workdays will be starting back up. Please check our online calendar for dates and start time. 

Please take the time to sign up so we know who and how many members are showing up each 

workday. The online signup is back in the “Members Only” section of our web site with the 

password 1352. To attend a workday, we ask that you be at the club no later than 08:45. 

Please DO NOT put large pieces of cardboard or spent casing/shells in the garbage cans. All 

carboard should be put in the sheds on each range. Spend casings and shells should be put in 

the range pails on each range. Used up target board should be place beside the range sheds, 

not inside or left on the range. 

If you have any questions of concerns about our club, please call the club or send us an email. 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/reopening-ontario

